CUSTOMER ADVISORY

Geneva, 21 December, 2016

Dear Valued Customers,

In anticipation of slowdown for the post-Chinese New Year exports from Asia to the Mediterranean,
Mediterranean Shipping Company shall implement the following blank sailing program.

ASIA TO MEDITERRANEAN:

- Dragon Service /| Week 5
Week 05 — voyage FD 705 W
(ETA Dalian 30/01/2017)

- Jade Service /| Week 6
Week 06 — voyage FJ 706 W
(ETA Qingdao 05/02/2017)

- Dragon Service /| Week 7
Week 07 — voyage FD 707 W
(ETA Dalian 13/02/2017)

You may continue to place bookings as usual as we are arranging alternate routings, to ensure continuity of
service with the least possible service disruptions. A detailed contingency plan will follow in due course.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact our MSC local offices.

Thanks for your support.

Mediterranean Shipping Company S.A.




